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Hi Lauren,

I have been visiting Lake Tahoe area since 1978 and had a house in the south shore area up
until 2005. Main transportation to date is my King Katmai. Since 2005 I have been flying to
the Truckee area and enjoying the North Shore. Would like to spend more time in the area, but
would like a hanger large enough to procure a plane to ensure the mission makes sense. Would
commit to a Super T Hanger as soon as one was available and move forward to investing in
the area and a larger mode of transportation to create more memories for my family and
myself.

Regards,

David Durham
King Katmai
N182W
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